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Please come along and air your views!!!!





Drinks can be purchased from the bar. A cheese ploughmans will be ordered for everyone  at £10 per person. Any alternatives should be ordered by you directly with the Pub in advance of the meeting. Please telephone 01424 838382.


It would help to know numbers in advance of the meeting. Please inform the BBCA office at �HYPERLINK "mailto:office@bbca.uk.com"��office@bbca.uk.com�  if you plan to attend. Please pay on the day.


 


At the first meeting , our MP Huw Merriman will attend and will introduce the topic for discussion. In future, any requests for discussion topics will be most welcome.


Further proposed meetings will be in October, and November 2015, and February, March, and April 2016.  Please watch out for dates!  


 


Please join us!


 


Angharad Davies  Vice Chair Political   BBCA  


 �HYPERLINK "mailto:aed45@tiscali.co.uk"��aed45@tiscali.co.uk�       01580 831969
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Bexhill and Battle


Conservatives 








Crowhurst, Catsfield, Telham, Ashburnham and Penhurst Branch 





CONSERVATIVE POLICY FORUM MEETING


Friday 18th September


12 noon for 12.30pm


The White Hart


Netherfield


TN33 9QH














